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LCSO Investigates Plane Crash 

 
On Tuesday, December 7, at approximately 7:59 a.m. the Leon County 
Sheriff’s office was notified of a possible aircraft crash in the Tram Road area 
off Capital Circle SE.  
  
Deputies responded to the area and located the aircraft on private property off 
Tram Rd. The aircraft was occupied by one person, the pilot, who reported 
mechanical issues and was able to make an emergency landing. The pilot was 
transported to a local hospital for evaluation with minor injuries.  
  
The National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) and the Federal Aviation 
Administration (FAA) will be investigating the cause of the incident.  
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